
Upcoming Events 
 

10/03 KIPP K-K5 Early Dismissal at Noon 

10/08 KIPP and SSTS closed.  

10/08-10-12 Book Fair 

10/18 KIPP Closed.  

10/19 KIPP and FBISD Closed. Kidopoly will 

be open to care for children 

10/31 Fall Festival at KRK and Kidopoly 7:00-

8:30 pm.   
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               March 5  Harmony has early dismissal 

March 5  Harmony has early dismissal24 

 

 

Juniors- CAP Shelter Field Trip 

 

 

              

               

 

 

 

               

 

 

                                    

  

                               

   

 Parent’s Corner:  

 
With a new school year well underway, October is sure a 

busy and exciting time here at Kids R Kids. Your children 

have adjusted well to their new teachers, friends, and 

routine during September.  You have done a terrific job of 

reassuring your children that you will return to reunite with 

them as soon as class is over. The children appear to feel 

secured and free to explore their new classroom, make new 

friends and develop new skills.  Thank you so much for all of 

your help and support.  You are the best!  

As many of you may have noticed, we have been working 

hard to update and improve our menu. Our new menu is 

now available online, in the classrooms, and at the front 

desk should you require one. We have added many different 

types of fresh fruits and vegetables; berries, melons, grapes, 

cucumber. Please update front desk of any known 

allergies.  Making healthy choices to better serve our 

children is a collective effort of all those involved. A big 

shout out to Mr. Paul and Ms. Razan for all the delicious 

fresh meals they prepare for us. Yummy tummy.  

On October 31st the children will be having their Fall Festival 

after school hours . Activities will begin around 7:00 pm and 

end at approximately 8:30 pm. The children will be able to 

dress up in their favorite costumes and participate in many 

festivities. Please keep the costumes friendly and not scary, 

as lots of very little children will also be attending. We will 

need parents to help with the festival to supervise some 

games set up for you in the rooms, please contact the front 

desk if you can help on October 31st.. Please make plans to 

attend, families and friends of Kids R Kids’ families are 

welcome as well.  

Lastly, it is with great pride and joy we’d like to share with 

you that all our well-prepared children whom we sent off to 

“Big Schools” are excelling in first grade. Bravo! 

 

 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday to you…  
10/02 Dhiaan C.  10/22 Makayla B. 

10/03 Peyton A.  10/23 MacKenzie R. 

10/03 Kenniyah N.  10/23 Reeyan S. 

10/06 Noah A.         10/24 Trinh M. 

10/14 Toby P.   10/24 Kieran J. 

10/17 Anotonella D.  10/28 Lorenzo W. 

10/19 Honora T.  10/28 Tenioluwa O. 

10/21 Josiah C.  10/29 Alisa N. 

10/21 Isaiah C.  10/31 Kimberly P. 

10/22 Jonathan L.  

Staff Celebrating Years of Service 

Rizwana Parekh : 16 years  

Lubna Haider: 12 Years  

Sofia Naqvi: 9 years 

 Brittany Metters: 5 years  


